
 
 

From: donotreply@records.nyc.gov <donotreply@records.nyc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 2:35:13 PM 
To: Andrew Carboy   
Subject: [OpenRecords] Request FOIL-2023-002-00733 Extended 
 

The Mayor's Office (OOM) has extended the time to respond to your FOIL request FOIL-
2023-002-00733 for the following reasons: 

You can expect a response on or about Thursday, August 14, 2025. 
 
Additional Information: 

Due to the volume of requests that we have received, we are extending the due date on this 
request. 
 
Please visit FOIL-2023-002-00733 to view additional information and take any necessary 
action. 
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